THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education
FROM:
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE:
August 17, 2023
SUBJECT:
Hardin County High, College View, and Eschool Winter Graduation Date
FACTS:
Hardin County High, College View, and Eschool offer the opportunity for students to graduate upon completion of the required credit requirements without the structure of our A-1 high schools. For the students who have graduated over the summer, fall, and beginning of winter of 2023, we propose a graduation ceremony date of Saturday, December 9, 2023, to provide them the opportunity to celebrate their achievements with family and friends.
RECOMMENDATION:
I recommend that the proposed December 9, 2023, graduation ceremony date for summer, fall, and winter 2023 graduates of Hardin County High, College View, and Eschool be approved.
RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the proposed December 9, 2023, graduation ceremony date for summer, fall, and winter 2023 graduates of Hardin County High, College View, and Eschool be approved.

